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Bow Valley outbreak update 6 – Friday, Sept. 24, 2021 
This information is current as of Sept. 24 at 9:42 a.m. 
 
Hello Bow Valley residents and primary contacts, 

Current status 

The total number of active resident and employee cases of COVID-19 at 
Bow Valley remains at one. We’ll let you know if that number changes.   

Category of case Residents Employees 

Current active  1 0 

Cumulative recovered  0 0 

We continue to take direction from Alberta Health Services in terms of 
outbreak status and isolation requirements.  

Reminders this weekend 

• We strongly request that all visitors be fully vaccinated. Vaccination 
status can be shown at the Reception desk during the health screening 
process. If you are unvaccinated, outdoor visits or virtual visits are the 
best option. Visitors and residents must wear masks during both indoor 
and outdoor visits. 

• Please contact Reception to schedule indoor visits.  

• Silvera employees are monitoring resident temperatures twice daily as 
per recommendations from Public Health. 

• Smaller Active Aging group programs are still moving forward for 
vaccinated residents who are masked and distanced.  

• If you have an essential medical appointment scheduled, inform the 
provider you are coming from a community in confirmed outbreak. 

• Self-monitor for symptoms, let an employee know if you are 
symptomatic. 

Our next update will be on Monday. Have a great weekend! 
Peter Lawrence, Community Manager on-call (plawrence@silvera.ca)  
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